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EDSTROM 24-8 #1 ~ 203472 ~ SESW 8 1S 67W ~ API 05-001-09031 ~ SPILL# 1433890 ~ REM# 4312.

COGCC has reviewed the Form 27 submitted for the above referenced facility, and assigned Remediation Project
#4312.  A copy of the approved Form 27 is attached.  Based on review of the information presented, it appears
that no further action is necessary at this time.  However, should future conditions at the site indicate contaminant
concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC standards or if ground water is found to be significantly impacted, then
further investigation and/or remediation activities may be required at the site.  

The Spill (1433890) and the Remediation Project have been changed to closed status in the COGIS database
(Document #200387454).  Please retain a copy of this email as verification of No Further Action required.

Thank you,

Melissa M. Housey, PG for

Robert Chesson, PG

Environmental Protection Specialist

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO  80203

robert.chesson@state.co.us

www.cogcc.state.co.us

Office: 303.894.2100 x5112

CC:  Closure correspondence for Rem #4312
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